
 
 
 
Evidence Based Approaches to PSHE (3 Hours) 
 
September 2020 will see the statutory inclusion of PSHE 
across all schools. There is a robust evidence base related to 
the effective delivery of universal PSHE across schools, yet a 
lot of practice is still misinformed. This workshop explores the 
existing evidence base related to PSHE and identifies what 
works.  
 
Delegates have an opportunity to think about their school’s 
ethos and approach to PSHE delivery as well as strategies to 
build resilience in children and young people. This workshop 
also aims to build understanding of developing a 'spiral 
curriculum', but most importantly proves you do not need to be 
an expert to deliver really good PSHE!  
 
 
To run this course, a minimum of 10 delegates are required.  
 
The cost of this workshop will be £60 per delegate (excluding VAT). 
 
Please note: This course can be delivered as a ‘twilight’ session 
(15:30 – 18:30) upon request  
 
 
 
 


